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Robyn Guptill 

- Robyn Guptill

power and moving toward renewable energy.
people depend on your decision to have a voice. We should be moving away from nuclear 
to the people. This is a dangerous request, please do not allow this to go through. The 
A 25 year license gives a large corporation too much power and not enough accountability 

radioactive waste.
I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy 

Generating Station.
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 


